
Professor Le Zhang  
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Dear Dr. Professor Zhang,   

  

Thank you very much for handling this paper. The authors truly appreciate the 

prompt review process at World Journal of Clinical Cases and the constructive 

comments provided by you and the reviewers.  

  

The authors have substantially revised the paper. Major improvements include: 

1. The title was rewritten as " Percutaneous management of atrium and lung 

perforation: A case report" because the original one was more than 12 words. 

2. We revised the manuscript according to the editor's and reviewers’ 

comments and some details were added. 

3. The figures have been put at the end of the main text. We have put the 

original pictures in PPT and submitted them to the system. 

All of the revisions have been highlighted in the updated version of the 

manuscript. 

In the following pages are our point-by-point responses to each of the 

comments of the reviewers. 

 

We shall look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience. 

 

Sincerely,  

The authors 

  



Review 1: 

Please submit any figure showing cardiac perforation. 

 

Response: The figures showing cardiac perforation have been put at the end of 

the manuscript. 

 

Review 2: 

The manuscript is well-written on a rare complication of the pacemaker lead. 

The patient was well-managed and the information provided is concise and up 

to date. This paper will be helpful for educational and research purpose for 

electrophysiologists to be aware about possible complications and 

management. Some places have errors (minor) of punctuations (apostrophe) 

and commas. 

 

Response: Thank you for your comment. We have reviewed the manuscript and 

corrected the errors of punctuation. 


